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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
April.akers@alaska.gov  

 
February 28, 2024 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 1 
 RFP 24-VSW-KCC-015 
 Coffman Cove Luck Point Project 
 RFP Due Date: March 14, 2024 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: UMIAQ Design and it’s staff are highly qualified for this project and anticipates responding 
to the RFP. Would there be possibility of delaying the submittal deadline by 1 week in order for us to 
compile our most complete response? 
 
Department: The RFP due date is extended from March 7, 2024, to March 14, 2024 @ 2:00 PM 
AST. 

 
April Akers 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 


